

Animal Questions or Concerns?

Auburn University is committed to the highest quality of animal care. In compliance with federal regulations, any individual with concerns involving the care and use of animals at this institution may have those concerns reviewed by the Institutional Animal Care and Use Committee (IACUC). The concerned party may remain anonymous and will be protected from discrimination and reprisal. 

Methods for Reporting Animal Care and Welfare Concerns 
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Office of Research Compliance (ORC)
	334-844-5978
	iacucadmin@auburn.edu

	IACUC Chair: 
Dr. Terry Brandebourg
	334-844-1513
	tdb0006@auburn.edu

	University Veterinarian: 
Dr. Pat Rynders
	334-844-5669
	ryndepe@auburn.edu

	Director, ORC: 
Niki L. Johnson
	334-844-5966
	johnsnl@auburn.edu




All concerns will be investigated by the IACUC and actions will be taken when and where merited. Feedback to responders will be provided if contact information was provided with the report.
Please see the ORC/IACUC Administration website for further information and regulations: https://cws.auburn.edu/OVPR/pm/compliance/iacuc/home


In the event of an EMERGENCY, please contact the facility manager:

Facility Manager: ______________________________________________________
      Phone: _______________________________________________________
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